OrkidéEkspressen response re Burma

21 January 2009

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited OrkidéEkspressen to respond to its addition to Burma Campaign UK’s ‘Dirty List’ of companies allegedly supporting the military regime in Burma, available at:

- “Biggest Burma Dirty List Ever Published - 30 Companies Exposed”, Burma Campaign UK, 11 Dec 2008

http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/pm/weblog.php?id=P409

- "The Dirty List", Burma Campaign UK, last updated December 2008
http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/dirty_list/dirty_list_details.html

In response, OrkidéEkspressen provided the following statement:

“Burma is no longer a product in our program.

We do not publish or promote Burma anymore.

OrkidéEkspressen

Britt Nina Storholm

Managing director”
